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Dear Students and Families, 
 
I hope everyone is safe and well during this challenging time.  As of today, we will be 
closed until April 1st, though it may be longer.  It is important for all of us to keep life 
moving along as normal as possible.  That being said, I would like to share a few things 
with you: 
• Foremost, take care of yourself physically and mentally.  Get outside when possible 
and enjoy the natural learning that takes place in our environment.  
• The teachers have created lessons for the students in Google classroom. These 
lessons are designed as a review and…. Students should spend time daily doing school 
work. This will assist in maintaining a routine.  Please know there is no required school 
time each day, so have your child pace themselves according to their needs. 
• All staff will check email and respond as soon as possible. Some staff will contact 
students using the Remind app. 
• At this time, the AP Board is stating the exams will be administered as scheduled. For 
up-to-date information, please check: https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/about-
ap/news-changes/coronavirus-update.  We are still awaiting information from NYSED 
regarding Regents. Students should continue to plan that these tests will be 
administered and keep on top of assignments given by teachers. 
• I know some seniors are concerned about Community Service hours.  I fully 
understand students are unable to do community service work at this time. Upon our 
return, we will revisit this requirement and adjust it accordingly so as to not jeopardize 
any student’s graduation.  
I will check my school email katy.mcenroe@webutuck.org on a daily basis. Please do 
not hesitate to reach out to me for any reason.  Remember to balance things in life and 
know that this too shall pass. 
Best regards, 
 
Katy McEnroe 
 
 
High School Principal 

 


